
Some of us were still tired when we first arrived in Haneda Airport 
Even though I was exhausted from the flight, I was impressed by the beautiful landscape. 

The scenery between city and country side looked amazing. 
Tamagawa highschool was a pleasant experience. Our host-students/Exchange-

Partners/buddies were very welcoming, even if some were shy at the beginning. In the past 

2 weeks at school I personally had a good experience and had a good time. The people 

were very friendly and funny. The school campus was impressively big with a seemingly 

unendless amount of buildings, since they are building more each year. I liked the 

planetarium and the artorium the most. 
Personally I made a lot of positive memories of Japan overall. The city had a lot to offer. 

From the colorful, atmospheric resortland of Disneyland tokyo to various traditional and 

cultural places such as Okinawa. I enjoyed it thoroughly. 
There were also some places outside tokyo I have found very fun. For example Hakone. The 

hotel we stayed at was very nice. The rooms, onsen and overall the entire stay at hakone 

was a relaxing experience. The open-air museum we visited the next day had many 

interesting exhibits and architectures. I have found myself enjoying the park and its 

exhibition of statues and buildings. Having said that I also want to add that the food in Japan 

was very delicious. I especially liked miso-ramen and tempura but other foods like sushi and 

onigiri, monja, yakisoba were also tasty.  

Overall the Japan-Exchange was very fun and I'd go again if I could. Our stay was very 

enjoyable and I hope the future exchange student´s are also going to have a wonderful time 

in japan.  

 


